
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE CITY OF BARTOW 

CITY COMMISSION 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to F.S. Section 163.361(2) that the City Commission of the City 

of Bartow will hold a public hearing at a Regular City Commission meeting on Monday, June 6, 

2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Commission Chambers of Bartow City Hall located at 450 N. Wilson 

Avenue, Bartow, Florida 33830 to consider adopting an amendment to the Community 

Redevelopment Plan for the Bartow Community Redevelopment Area. 

 

Please be advised that if you desire to appeal from any decisions made as a result of the above 

hearing or meeting, you will need a record of the proceedings and in some cases a verbatim record 

is required. You must make your own arrangements to produce this record. (Florida Statute 

286.0105). 

 

If you are a person with a disability who needs an accommodation in order to participate in this 

proceeding, you are entitled, at no cost to you, to the provision of certain assistance.  Please contact 

the City Clerk at least 48 hours before the meeting at or (863) 534-0100, extension 1254 to request 

assistance.  If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida 

Relay Service at (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (Voice). 

  

Jacqueline Poole, MMC, FCRM, CPM 

City Clerk, City of Bartow, Florida 

 

Posted May 20, 2022. 


